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Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: Increasing the hospital budgets is detrimental to private practices. Private practices offer freedom of
choice to patients and also offer services that the hospitals don’t offer. For example, Timber Lane Allergy and
Asthma is a private practice and consists of the only allergists in the state. Private practices are already struggling
with the rise of inflation and unchanging insurance reimbursement rates. Please don’t make it harder on them.
The closure of private practices would be a huge disservice to the people of Vermont.
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